
M. N. Spear Memorial Library Presents: 

Shutesbury Wassailers 
Learn Wassailing songs and other seasonal songs with  

simple harmony parts and sing them around our town 

 

Lead by: Katie Tolles, musician, former school music 
teacher 

 

When: Tuesdays 7:00 to 8:30 pm Nov. 18 through Dec. 16 
(plus Dec. 21) 

Where: Practices will be at the Shutesbury Elementary School 

Who: People who like to sing! Adults, teens, and families with 
children 8 and older.  Non-Shutesbury folks welcome, too. 

Other: This is a free program sponsored by the M.N. Spear 
Memorial Library. For info contact Katie Tolles  at 
katietolles@yahoo.com or call the Library at 259-1213. 

Sing!  Be Outside!  Enjoy your Neighbors! 

This is not a school sponsored event. 
 


